
 

 From: Parents - Lewis & Clark College 
<parents@lclark.edu> 
Date:  March 5, 2023 
(3/5/23) Urgent Network Outage Update 
 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The following message was shared with students and we would like to share it with you as well. 

 
Dear LC Community, 
 
We are pleased to report that our IT team has restored on-campus access to the Pionet-Guest wifi network. 
 
To access, select Pionet-Guest from your available wifi networks and then click OK. There is no login required. 
You will then be able to access the internet. You may experience some instability when connected to this 
network. IT is monitoring the situation and working diligently to maintain stable connectivity and restore other 
network services. 
 
Your continued patience is appreciated.  
 
Alumni and Parent Engagement 
615 S. Palatine Hill 
Portland, OR 97219 
 
          
  
 

 

 

https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/gsby7xed_Q9kJKoUKuDGdAFOlXWnTOmcIY74PYSFE7U/3u8/nid_8ZOiQWiUz65itYCO7Q/h1/hX7vKcW2QwTQCa8dJfAJQF3wN8y9UZyJhPLm8XAT-XQ
https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/gsby7xed_Q9kJKoUKuDGdAFOlXWnTOmcIY74PYSFE7U/3u8/nid_8ZOiQWiUz65itYCO7Q/h1/hX7vKcW2QwTQCa8dJfAJQF3wN8y9UZyJhPLm8XAT-XQ
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